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Part of St Cuthbert's Roman Catholic Academy Trust     Company No: 09023802      Registered Office: St Mary's College, Hull, HU6 7TN 

 

Interim Head of School 

Mrs A McIntosh 

  

    13th September 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome back to a new academic year. Apologies for the delay in getting a letter out to you but 

we have been beset by IT issues since the start of term. The children look so smart (thank you) 

and have settled very quickly into their new classes and sets. We are pleased to welcome 

several new members of staff to our team: Miss Goodby in EYFS, Mrs Burke in Phase 2, Mr 

Neal in Phase 3 and Mrs Waltham in our school office. They too have settled very quickly! 

 

Thank you for the wonderful support shown by and for our school community and, in particular, 

the family of Stanley Metcalf, following the tragic event of this summer. Many people have 

commented on how the school and community came together to support each other during 

extremely difficult times. Please continue to support the family and keep them all in your 

prayers. If anyone was away during the summer and was unable to sign the books of condolence 

for Stanley, they will available until the end of next week. 

 

Our timetable of extra-curricular clubs begins in full next week. As we have some outside 

providers running clubs, there will be a charge for some clubs. It is important that parent pay is 

used to pay the half termly charge before children are allowed to attend. Thank you for your 

support in this.  

 

Our new music teachers have been in school this week to work with classes and individual 

children who played instruments last year. There will also be opportunities for children to take 

up instrumental tuition for the first time. Please inform the office staff if you would like your 

child to be trialled for an instrument. This does not include the guitar club. 

 

On the reverse of this letter are the key dates for this term – please keep it safe so you know 

what is happening in school and also when there are opportunities for you to be involved in 

events. More details will be given by Phase Leaders nearer to the times. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs AE McIntosh 

Interim Head of School 

 


